



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

22<sup>nd</sup> November 2024

## Christmas Film Night - Thursday 19th December 2024



## Dear Parents/Carers

We will be hosting a film night for KS2 children on <u>Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December</u> where there will be a screening of 'The Polar Express'. We thought this might provide parents with the ideal opportunity to do some Christmas shopping without any children! Our film night will take place straight after school until 5.20pm in the school hall, and the charge will be £3.00 per child. Children will have the opportunity to watch a Christmas film and will be provided with a Christmas snack box and drink.

If you would like your child to attend, please visit the School Gateway and make your payment under the heading 'Polar Express' no later than **9.00am on Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> December** to secure your child's booking. Upon booking please comment with any dietary/allergy requirements, including whether you would like a vegetarian option. If you do not have any requirements, please state 'none' to allow you to confirm and pay for your booking.

Please note children must be picked up at 5.20pm; they will come out of the door by the ramp so will need to be collected from the playground.

Kind regards

Mrs K Jackson Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk



















